
Rana M. Tanveer 
  Chief Executive 
     World Trade Developers Inc 

 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0A2 
 
October 2, 2024 

 

 

Dear Mr. Tanveer: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to write to me regarding the Lifestyle Expo Business & 

Investors Conference 2024 Canada at the Queen Manors Event Centre in Brampton, Ontario.  

 

I am pleased to hear that the conference was a resounding success, and that your company, 

World Trade Developers Inc (WTD), plans to host a second conference in Canada in motivation of 

the substantial support received by Members of Parliament and elected officials.  

 

Thank you once again for writing. Please accept my warmest regards.  

   
       Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  


